
 

 DECEMBER 2016    Mini - GARDEN GAZETTE 

This is just a reminder about our next meeting and volunteer hours. 

The January Gazette will have the November meeting minutes. 

Next planning and scheduling meeting is December 20 at 6:00pm in the 4H meeting room at 
the fairgrounds.  This is a carry-in of your favorite holiday snack or dessert.  Spouses or 
significant other are welcome.  There will be no education time but there may be a short 
business meeting.   

Sign-up sheets for committees for next year will be available at our December & January 
meeting.   2016 hours are due.  Some still have not turned in 2015 hours.  Hours are sent to 
Jessica Fields, 6598 McDaniel Rd., Terre Haute, In. 47802  or  
wabashvalleymastergardeners@yahoo.com   Also due in January is $15 assessment and you 
can send that to Mary Beth Prickle, 3566 Bluegrass Lane, Terre Haute, IN  47802. 

 Our committees are:  Butterfly Garden 

   Patriotic Garden 
   First & Oak Garden 
   Third & Maple Garden 
   Fairgrounds Gardens 
   Website   
   Scholarship 
   Giving Garden 
   Christmas in the Park 
   Tablescapes 
   Earth Day at St. Mary of the Woods 
   Earth Day at ISU 
   Garden Tour 

mailto:wabashvalleymastergardeners@yahoo.com


   Herb Fair 
   Intern Class 
   Matter in Motion at Ivy Tech 

Learning Days at the Library 
Spring Seminar 2018 
Soil & Water Conservation Days at Fairgrounds (5th Graders) 
Vigo County Fair 
Christmas Gathering Party 
Spring Intern Graduation Party at Deming Park 
Plant & Seed Exchange 

 
Our fundraisers are Christmas in the Park, Herb Fair, Earth Day and our Spring Seminar.  
Without our fundraisers we would not be able to do all of our projects so lots of help is 
needed.   
 
January meetings are:   

• Board of Directors – January 5, 2017, Vigo Co. Public Library, 6:00pm, Rm. 6. 
• Planning and Scheduling meeting – January  17, 2017, 6:30pm, 4H meeting room, 

Vigo County Fairgrounds. 
 
 

 

Happy Holidays and a Happy New Year!  

Dana Gadeken 

  


